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April 17, 2019

The NYC Housing Partnership is getting some love from Gov. Andrew
Cuomo. Aries Dela Cruz, the governor’s Manhattan representative, presented a
letter of congratulations on April 15 to Housing Partnership President Dan Martin,
recognizing the nonprofit’s move into a new headquarters and ongoing work to
create affordable housing in the area.

“The Housing Partnership record of success in facilitating over 60,000 units of new
and preserved affordable housing is a testament to the tireless work of its
leadership and staff,” Cuomo said in the letter.
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ANDREW M. Cuomo
GOVERNOR

March 28, 2019

Dear Friends:

It's a pleasure to send greetings to cveryone gathered for the ribbon-cutting of the NYC
Housing Partnership’s new offices.

I'm proud to join in congratulating the Housing Partnership on this milestone in its
extraordinary history of service to our City and State. For over 35 years, the Housing
Partnership has been an invaluable partner in helping to provide affordable housing to
generations of New Yorkers, facilitating partnerships between the City, State, and private sectors
to improve the lives of our rcsidents and strengthen the fabric of our communities. The Housing
Partnership’s record of success in facilitating ovar 60,000 units of new and preserved affordable
housing is a testament to the tireless work of its leadership and staff, and the opening of its new,
larger offices reflects both the agency’s ongoing growth and its promising future.

On behalf of all New Yorkers, I extend my congratulations once again to all affiliated
with the NYC Housing Partnership and my deep thanks for your ongoing commitment to helping
provide affordable housing to our residents and ensure a brighter future for our communities.
You have our very best wishes for continued success and growth as you remain a vital resource
to our City and State.

Sincerely,

PO

ANDREW M. CUOMO

WEe Work For THE PEOPLE
PERFORMANCE * INTEGRITY » PRIDE



https://www.scribd.com/document/406510957/Cuomo-Letter-for-Open-House-2019

